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BULLETIN 

 
 
 
March 26, 2014 
 
 

 Gallagher & Kennedy has served the Maricopa County Community College District with another notice of class-action 
claims on behalf of approximately 2.5 million students, parents and others whose private, confidential information was 
compromised in a massive data breach.  The information included names, addresses, phone numbers, e-mail addresses, Social 
Security numbers, dates of birth, demographic information, and as-yet-unspecified “enrollment, academic and financial aid 
information.”  In April 2013, the FBI notified the District that this information was available for sale on the internet.  Since then, the 
District has publicly acknowledged that the data breach “was due to substandard performance of [the District’s] IT workers,” and 
that the District had previously been notified of security vulnerabilities which went unaddressed.  Moreover, the District’s counsel 
has disclosed that before beginning to notify those affected by the breach, the District took “remedial” action which prevented 
consultants from determining the extent to which the data had been accessed without authorization.    
 
Click on the link below to read the notice.  
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Mark Fuller (602) 530-8185 mark.fuller@gknet.com  2575 East Camelback Road  -  Phoenix, Arizona 85016-9225 
Paul Stoller (602) 530-8220 paul.stoller@gknet.com Phone (602) 530-8000  -  Fax (602) 530-8500 
   

  

Disclosure:  No information set forth in this newsletter should be construed as legal advice and should not be relied upon as a substitute for legal counsel. 

http://www.gknet.com/assets/Ntc-of-Claim-redacted3-32514.pdf

